
From: Rinalia Abdul Rahim <rinalia.abdulrahim@board.icann.org> 
Date: Tuesday 14 March 2017 at 15:49 
To: Katrina Sataki <katrina@nic.lv> 
Cc: Bart Boswinkel <bart.boswinkel@icann.org>, "Larisa B. Gurnick" 
<larisa.gurnick@icann.org>, Lars Hoffmann <lars.hoffmann@icann.org> 
Subject: [Ext] ccNSO Review 

Dear Katrina, 

As you know, the Organizational Effectiveness Committee (OEC) oversees ICANN’s 
Organizational Reviews. Given the large number of reviews being conducted and scheduled to 
start this year, we have heard concerns about the community’s workload. 

The ICANN Bylaws allows the Board to adjust the timing of Organizational Reviews, ‘based on 
feasibility’ (see Article 4, Section 4.4). Therefore, one option you may consider is to delay the 
start of the ccNSO review by 12 months. Other groups with upcoming reviews are being 
presented with the same option. 

If you find such a rescheduling helpful, you are encouraged to use the next twelve months or so 
to undertake a self-review regarding the implementation status of the outcome of the previous 
review. The OEC believes such an exercise would be an effective way to set the context and 
prepare for the upcoming review. 

If you wish to defer the start date of the review, please note that additional procedural steps will 
be involved, including a public comment period and board approval.  

If you wish to proceed based on the existing schedule (i.e., no change to start date), the ICANN 
organization will support your review as scheduled.  

I look forward to your reply at your earliest convenience. 

 

Kind regards, 

Rinalia Abdul Rahim 

Chair of the Organizational Effectiveness Committee of the ICANN Board 

--  
Rinalia 
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